
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, June 26th, 2018, at 11:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matters may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, First Floor, Eric Rood 

Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the Nevada County Board 

of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing to consider and establish an Outdoor Event 

Ordinance Application Fees and related renewal and appeal fees. The proposed update brought 

forward by the Community Development Agency will affect user fees related to the cost of 

providing certain individual services. 

 

The revised Fee Schedules and supporting documents will be on file and available for public 

review at the Board of Supervisors Office, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California prior to 

the public hearing. 

 

You have the right to attend the public hearing to discuss the revised Fee Schedules, provide oral 

testimony and/or submit written materials regarding these matters. Written materials and 

comments (an original and 8 copies) may also be submitted to the Clerk of the Board at 950 

Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, CA 95959, prior to the public hearing. The Board Chair may place 

reasonable restrictions on the time allowed to any person to speak on these matters. Any person 

speaking on behalf of an organization or group who wishes additional time must have a written 

statement signed by an officer of that organization stating that he/she is authorized to speak on 

behalf of that body, and that he/she is relaying the majority thinking thereof.  

 

If you challenge the Board of Supervisors determinations or decisions in court, you may be 

limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in 

this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the 

public hearing. 
 
NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
By:   
 Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board 
 
Publish: June 14, 2018 
 The Union 
 
Publish: June 15, 2018 
 Sierra Sun 


